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From: Carr, Christopher J. <CCarr@mofo.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, April 30, 2014 11:42 AM 

To: Wildlife Management 

Cc: kenb 

Subject: Northern Spotted Owl 

Attachments: Burnham NSO Review Report.pdf

Dear Sir/Madam: 
  
Dr. Kenneth Burnham has asked me to submit the attached “Review Report” for him because he is indisposed by a 
medical situation. 
  
Dr. Burnham’s e-mail address and contact information is: 
  
kenb@lamar.colostate.edu 
  
Kenneth P. Burnham 
Colorado Cooperative Fish and Wildlife Research Unit 
Emeritus Assistant Unit Leader 
201 Wagar Building 
Colorado State University 
Fort Collins, CO  80523 
  
Please let me know if any further information is required. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Chris Carr  
Morrison & Foerster LLP  
425 Market Street  
San Francisco, CA  94105-2482  
415-268-7246  
 
To ensure compliance with requirements imposed by the IRS, Morrison & Foerster LLP informs you that, if any 
advice concerning one or more U.S. Federal tax issues is contained in this communication (including any 
attachments), such advice is not intended or written to be used, and cannot be used, for the purpose of (i) 
avoiding penalties under the Internal Revenue Code or (ii) promoting, marketing or recommending to another 
party any transaction or matter addressed herein.  
 
For information about this legend, go to http://www.mofo.com/Circular230/ 
 
============================================================================ 
 
This message contains information which may be confidential and privileged. Unless you are the addressee (or 
authorized to receive for the addressee), you may not use, copy or disclose to anyone the message or any 
information contained in the message. If you have received the message in error, please advise the sender by 
reply e-mail CCarr@mofo.com, and delete the message. 
























































